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Kirkland, April

From: Sandra Howard <sandrahowardnh@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2018 4:34 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: NECEC Project public comment
Attachments: DEP letter.pdf

Dear Mr. Beyer, 

 

Please find my letter for public comment to the Maine DEP regarding the NECEC Project proposal attached to this 

email. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sandra Howard, PhD 

PO Box 73 

Caratunk, Maine 04925 

207-672-3991 


